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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

Jubilee Celebration  

 

On Friday 27th May we will be celebrating The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 

Lessons will take place as normal during the morning, with an assembly in tutor groups Period 4. Students will 

then have their lunch break, with a British themed menu on offer from the canteen.  

 

After lunch, all tutor groups will head to the field for our Jubilee party where we will enjoy live music, dancing, 

cream tea, vintage and lawn games, face painting and an ice cream van. Cream tea is being provided for all 

students but if they would like to buy an ice cream, they will need to bring in some cash. Prices start from £1.50.  

 

Students are expected to be wearing their normal school uniform. Please encourage them to bring a bottle of 

water. We will be staggering the dismissal of students from 14:40pm.  

 

We are really looking forward to celebrating this event with students. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Mrs Hudson-Roberts – Humanities Curriculum Leader 

lhudson@trafalgarschool.org.uk  
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